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IMPORTANT DATES!
February 6th

Dolar dress day

February 22nd

February 19th

Holiday NO SCHOOL!
February 20-21

Early Dismissal at 12:00pm.
Teachers in training.

February 22-23
Early Dismissal at 12:00pm.
Parent Teacher Conferances

Greeting Tiger families,
As we move into February we continue to

get prepared for state testing,  I  am
confident that our Tigers have been

working hard preparing to Crush the
Test!  We are the Best and the Brightest

and our teachers are dedicated to
ensuring that we hit our learning

targets.  On testing days please make
sure students are here,  well  rested and

ready to show us what they have learned.

AZELLA State Testing

Azella Testing Week
March 4th-15th

Please make sure students are in
school everyday,  on time and

ready.

Congratulations to
our Spelling Bee

winners!  1st  place Mia
Reyes and 2nd place

Aileen Camacho.

Congratulations to
our 5 science finalist

for moving forward at
the Yuma County

Science Fair!

Congratulations Mrs.Castil lo,  Mrs.Mason, Mrs.
Casas,  Mrs.  Munguia.

You are awesome!

New Teacher
of the Year!

Teacher of  
the Year!

Support Staff  of  the
Year!

This month for our Capturing Kids
Assembly students are allowed to

wear RED.


